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February 25, 2022 

Distribution of Rapid Antigen Tests for Ecole Salish Students 

Dear parents and guardians, 

This week, the Ministry of Education began shipping COVID-19 rapid antigen tests to school districts across the 
province for distribution to students. We have now received test kits for our school. We have enough for each 
student.  We do not have any additional kits, if students, lose or misplace the kits given to them.  Please ensure 
your student brings home the kit on the day they are distributed.  Students will receive their kits in C block (last 
period of the day) on Tuesday, March 1st.  

Every student at our school will receive one package that includes 5 test kits for your family’s use.  For details 
on when to use this test, please visit the BC Centre for Disease Control’s website.  
 
You can access instructions on how to use these kits here. Please feel free to print these out or bookmark this 
link.  If you have any questions about these test kits, please reach out to public health. 
 
Thank you for your continued support. 

Sincerely, 

S. Hammond 
Principal 
Ecole Salish Secondary 
 


